
 
 

 
 
To:  All Supervisors    Copy: Sharon Cureton 
From:     Tom DeBell, General Manager    
 
Date:     July 10, 2017 

Re:  Open Job Position – Engineering Technician I  

  

 Beginning Monday, July 10, 2017, Riviera Utilities will begin taking applications to fill a 

job vacancy for Engineering Technician I.  The qualifications for this position are: 

 

• High school diploma. 
• One year experience with electrical systems and concepts such as 

residential, commercial or industrial wiring.  
• Must possess or be able to obtain a valid driver’s license within 60 days of 

employment. 
 
 Applications will be accepted for this position through Friday, July 14, 2017.  Interested 

individuals should go to our website at www.rivierautilities.com to review the Job Description 

for these openings, click on the Online Application link, complete a personal profile, select the 

position, and submit your application by the deadline. 

 

 In Compliance with the Alabama Immigration Law, Riviera Utilities participates in the 

Federal E-Verify Identification Program.    

Riviera  Utilities 
 

http://www.rivierautilities.com/

